
Despite Oregon's numerous land use planning goals that purport to address housing, forests, coasts and “citizen” participation, 
none of these require cities to plan for climate and to use inclusion and equity as a guiding framework. The Equity and Climate in 
Land Use Bill can address that gap by adopting a new land use planning law that prioritizes climate action and equity to support the 
needs of historically underserved communities. 


